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Dear Rebecca - please submit for the Committee meeting if you would be so kind?
DEAR PLANNING COMMITTEE

RE: LEIGH HOUSE, 73 SO. END RD, NW3 2RJ
APPLICATION No’s: 2024/1274/P and 2098/L

This is to be a short objection because others have presented the detailed work on why this is a
really worrying Application, in grave danger of upsetting all the properties that surround this
hidden green space.

They all have pleasant trellises for climbing plants, as do I at No 11 Keats Grove, good for both
wild-life and humans, that will need to be raised to prison-wall heights to blot out the proposed
intrusion. Why should they be forced into such measures?

A singularly mad idea of building a huge Outhouse, 2.9m high and 400sq feet in dimension,
more like a house than a garden outhouse, is being proposed. For what? A huge footprint for a
garden space and one that will take the eye in a dominant manner rather than be at one with its
surroundings. Most unneighbourly.

All the surrounding houses are in LPOS territory and this bogus Outhouse request is of an
intrusive scale. What is it honestly going to be used for? Curb its excesses please.

As for me, I dread the proposed extended patio because as it is I can already hear every sound
that erupts on that patio behind my trellis, be it screaming babies, dogs and chatter. Respect for
neighbours is the only way for small collections of residents to get on in a pleasant and
thoughtful manner.

I do beg the Committee to come to its senses and restore proportion to this Planning request.

Yours sincerely,
Dame Janet Suzman DBE
11 Keats Grove NW3 2RN



